Ben Chapman MP - Wirral South



HOUSE OF COMMONS

LONDON SW1A 0AA

Tel: 020 7219 1143 Fax: 020 7219 1179

E-Mail: chapmanb@parliament.uk

Mr Simon Jones

Our Ref:

23 January 2006

Dear Mr Jones,

Thank you for your letter of 18 January regarding the European data retention directive agreed to during the UK's presidency of the EU.

I have forwarded your letter to Douglas Alexander at the Foreign and Commonwealth Office for comment. I will be in touch again as and when I receive a response.

With kind regards,

Ben Chapman MP